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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we discussed why Bible stories are important to Christians. 

In English, the children have been re telling and role playing the Naughty Bus story, using 

resources around the continuous provision, they put car through baked beans and foam. 

In Math, we explored how to describe shapes arrangements.  

In PSHE, we are learning about ‘Changing Me’. This week we talked about how we can look 

after our bodies by eating a healthy balance diet and exercising. 

In Expressive Art and Design, we made car tracks through shaving foam. This was a hit! 

In Understanding of the World, we looked at aeroplanes and how we can travel around the 

world. 

In Phonics, we are continuing with Little Wandle daily phonics, reading three times each week 

at school and books are going home on Fridays.  

Welly Wednesday, we had the best time yet, harvesting, washing, cooking, eating and 

sharing our potatoes.  

 

 
Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley, Frankie and 

Noah.  

Headteacher Award: Frankie for persevering and progressing with his work.  

Work on the Wall: Archie and Martha – for their excellent attitude building a power motor to go 

to visit a Power Motor International Station. 

Pupil Voice: Rupert talking to Mrs Gifford 

What are we doing now, Mrs Gifford? 

We are going to do PSHE, Rupert. 

Is PSHE the relaxing one? 

Yes, it is. 

Oh, I love PSHE. 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thank you for helping the children with the ‘Bus Book’, they have loved showing them and the 

children loved seen the adventures. They are very exceited to take the book home this week.   


